November 26, 2024

To whom it may concern,

My Neighbors, Alan and Donna loffert, have made me aware of a request for a
new fence along the front of their property and practically down the east side
of the property. They have explained to me what the thought process is and
being in close proximity to the highway myself | can appreciate their desire to
limit visibility and noise. It is my hope that you will approve their variance.

Sincerely,

Louise M Heaps,
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Old Mims Road, Geneva , FL.



November 27, 2024

To whom it may concern,

We are aware that our neighbors, located at 400 Old Mims Rd, have applied for a variance with
Seminole County. The request is to build a 6ft closed fence along the front of their property, behind
an existing hedge, and partially down the east side of their property. Additionally, they are
requesting permission to have 2 gates installed.

We have no issue with this request and hope Seminole County will grant the requested Variance.

Jay Metzger

350 Old Mims Rd
Geneva, FL 32732



